
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 11th December 2020 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
 

Term 2   
 
 

Week 7 
 

Monday 14th December 
 
Tuesday 15th December 
 
Wed 16th December 
Christmas Dinner Day 
 
Thursday 17th December 
Santa’s Grotto Visit 
 
Friday 18th December 
 
 
 

Christmas Holidays 
21/12/20—01/01/21 

 

 
 

Term 3   
 

Week 1 
 
 
 

Monday 4th January 2021 
STAFF DEVELOPMENT 
DAY—NO CHILDREN IN 
SCHOOL 
 
Tuesday 5th January 
 
Wed 6th January 
 
Thursday 7th January 
 
Friday 8th January 

 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

 HOUSE points 
Term 2 

 

This week’s resulTs:  

Burgoyne:      72 
Connaught:    67 
Kearsney:      66 
Redoubt:         64 
 

leader board: 

Redoubt:        610 
Kearsney:     605 
Burgoyne :    599 
Connaught:   592 

 SUPERSTARS!  
 

Our superstars this week are: Ashlesh, Niwahang, Kayden, Jacey, 
Liam, Kyle, Chloe, Marli, Norin, Oliver W, Rickzin, Ruby G, Samantha, 

Solomon, Sophie, Yaran, Meadow, Nunam, Elijah, Shreeya, Olivia, Kabir, 
Theo, Racheal, Sachin, Darcey, Rose, Drew & Aasthik. 

 

WELL DONE & CONGRATULATIONS!          

Writer of the week  
The nominations this week are: Pranav,  

Liam, Hasit, Maisie, Theo & Drew. 
 

The winner is:  THEO! 

   Congratulations!! 

FOGS Friday Raffle 
The School Spider shop is open until 4pm today to go in and buy your raffle ticket/s for 

today’s fantastic prize of a Booze Bucket (there may be more than one!) 
 

Next week our Grand Finale of raffles for this year will be a 7 night EUROCAMP holiday for 
a family of 4.  A chance to win this fantastic prize is not to be missed.  You can buy your 

tickets for this raffle next Friday, 18th December.  Good Luck! 

 Christmas Jumper Day 
Thank you to all those who have contributed to Christmas Jumper day this year,  As ever, it is a 
timely opportunity to show compassion for those less fortunate than ourselves and donate much 

needed funds to Save the Children.  

Forest School Fundraising by FOGS (so far…….) 
A massive thank you to everyone who has been able to donate prizes and/or bought  
raffle tickets over the past weeks to help FOGS raise funds to pay towards Forest 

School next year.  So far we have held 7 of 8 raffles and a Christmas Dress Up day, 
next week we have the Elf Service classroom visit, Santa’s Grotto and our final raffle 

for the year which is a fantastic 7 NIGHT EUROCAMP HOLIDAY FOR 4!! 
So far we have a running total of £1016.00!!  Tickets are still available to buy for the 
Elf Service and Santa’s Grotto via the School Spider shop and tickets for the holiday 

will go on sale next Friday.  Good Luck everyone. 

COVID-19 

I appreciate that many families have made the decision to keep their children at 

home next week, to enable households to isolate before Christmas.  Please could I 

remind parents to notify the school (headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk) if any  

pupil tests positive for COVID-19 whilst at home, particularly if they were at 

school:  

  48 hours before becoming symptomatic or  

  48 hours before having the test, if asymptomatic.  

    

This will allow us, as part of track and trace, to identify any close contacts and ask 

them to isolate.   

Please can I also ask that you email the school during the holidays if there has 

been any positive cases.  I will check my email routinely. 


